To:
Cc:

Subject: RE: PP-10286151 - ROSEWOQOD, 14a main street, clopton

Dear sirs

Sorry it should have been just ‘Rosewood’ not Rose Cottage.
Sorry for the inconvenience in relation to this matter.
Regards

lan

rrom: [

Sent: 08 October 2021 07:28

To
Cc:

Subject: PP-10286151 - ROSE COTTAGE, 14a main street, clopton

Dear sirs

| have just submitted a householder application (pp ref as above) for a property at 14a main street Clopton. The
property name is actually ‘rose cottage’. As this has been submitted via the planning portal | cannot add the name
Rose Cottage to the application. Could you please ensure this is done when you register this application.

Kind regards
lan

mob 07588 441 751
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